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w e t y Is 1 he Be .n't ID
Best Policy Buy ¥od
Christmas time is 

upon us again, a time 
for rejoicing, and 
happiness,but it can 
bd;.a time of sorrow.

Every year homes are 
burned down and lives 
lost due to the care
less lighting of 
Christmas trees. It 
just takes one mistake 
to turn Christmas into 
turmoil which could 
take lives, house, and 
belongings, No one 
wants this to happen.

When the tree is 
placed in the home, it 
shouldn't be set near 
ttie, heater ^s the con
stant heat will dry 
the needles. Dry need
les and hot light 
bulbs don't mix., A 
stand with a bowl for 
water helps keep the 
tree moist for a long
er time.

A few precautions, in 
tree decorating, such 
as those suggested, 
may prove worth whilp.

enjoyment?
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ayWhat does your annual 
mean to you? There are 
only a few months of 
school left for us 
seniors. -̂ he years 
that have gone by are 
some of the most ex
citing years of our 
life. All of 'these 
good and bad times 
will be recorded in 
your year book, but 
the annual staff needs 
your support to pro
duce this book for you.

Tf you don't work on 
the staff you can do 
your part by backing 
the organization in 
all its activities and 
by buying an annual 
each year. Your year 
book ■ entertains you 
all your life. Don't 
you think this is a 
small price to pay for 
a book of life-time

rive Corefu
by Larry Byers 

Now that the roads 
are snow covered) car 
drivers should slow 
down and be more care
ful.

Slick roads are a 
menace and if people 
who drive are not a- 
ware of this, they 
should not be driving. 
Slippery roads demand 
reduced speed and more 
awareness of road con
ditions. Brakes aren't 
much good while the 
roads are slick. •

^et us keep these 
things in mind and 
strive for a winter 
without personal in
juries or garage bills

Likes are cured by 
likes." like cures like.
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Dr. FI.T. Esoelin
■‘I T  t_c me t_r i st
CROWLEY'S MOTEL 
Each Friday 

at 9 am
For Appointments 

Call klkl

by Frank Gallagher 
It is the custom in 

most schools to dress 
appropriately for the 
occasion. However in 
LCHS it seems to be a 
tradition for girls to 
go to visiting schools 
not dressed for basket
ball games but for PE 
classes or houseclean- 
ing. I know that if 
people have enough 
money to buy sweat
(continued on page 7)

STEAKS
CHICKEN

SEA FOODS 
HOME BAKED
PASTRIES

SPECIAL RATES FOR GROUPS 
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